
 
 

 
Holiday Food Drive will take place between  

Monday, December 2 and Friday, December 13. 
 
Southpointe School is collecting for the Food Bank. 
We’ll gratefully accept any unwrapped toy, non-
perishable food, or personal care items you can 
donate. We will collect donations during the matinee 
and evening Christmas Winter Concert Performance 
as well. Your generosity is much appreciated! 
 
All non-perishable food and toiletries are gratefully accepted but 
the following is a list of the most urgently needed items. 

• Nut-free school snacks 
(granola bars, fruit cups) 

• Jam – small jars 
• Instant oatmeal 
• Sugar 
• Coffee 
• Ready-to-eat soup 
• Pasta Sauce 

• 1 L Juice 
• Rice 
• Kraft Dinner 
• Canned meat (ham, 

chicken, turkey) 
• Mr. Noodle or ramen 

noodle 
• Cookies 

 


